
Dear  

 

Thank you for your request for information dated 11 February 2013. 

 

Part of the information that you have requested is outlined below. 

 

The Humberside Police precept in 2012/13 was £173.12 and it will be the same for 2013/14 

following the decision to freeze the Council Tax for next year that has been agreed by the PCP. 

 

In relation to your request regarding how many members of the private sector are employed within 

the Force and the monetary value of that, I am afraid that this information is not held within the 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.  Humberside Police may hold the information you are 

seeking and I would be happy to transfer that part of your request to them if you advise me that you 

wish me to do so.  Alternatively you may make a direct request to them at the following address:- 

Information Compliance Unit, Police Headquarters, Priory Road Police Station, Priory Road, Hull, HU5 

5SF (e-mail address InformationComplianceUnit@humberside.pnn.police.uk).  In order to assist 

them in dealing with your query it may be helpful if you were able to provide some further 

clarification to your request  ie are you seeking details of how many people are involved in 

outsourced activities, how many people are employed as consultants? etc 

 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think we have not supplied information in 

accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 

ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be addressed to:- 

 

Kevin Sharp 

Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 

Pacific Exchange 

40 High Street 

Hull 

HU1 1PS 

 

Telephone:         01482 220787 

Fax:                        01482 220794 

E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

 

We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 

the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


